
 
 
 
October 8, 2024 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
The original meeting that was scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 10th was cancelled due to Hurricane Milton.  
This letter is to inform you of the rescheduled community meeting to discuss the future development 
of 3.53 Acres located on the north side of W. SR 46 between Bernini Way and Lake Forest Blvd., 
identified as Parcels 30-19-30-300-002P-0000 & 30-19-30-516-0000-0C40 per Seminole County Public 
Records. The meeting will be held at the Lakeside United Methodist Church, 121 N. Henderson Lane, 
Sanford, FL 32771 on Tuesday, October 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

The subject property is currently zoned as Planned Development (PD) with a future land use 
designation of HIPTI & PD.  Our development application requests that self-storage be added as an 
allowable use.  

If you have any questions and/or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
407-629-8330 / chad@madden-eng.com.  
 
Sincerely,  

Chad Moorhead 
Chad Moorhead, P.E. 
Project Manager 
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October 23, 2024 

 

Seminole County 

Attn: Annie Sillaway 

1101 East First Street 

Sanford, FL 32771 

 

RE: Terracina Storage – 10/22/2024 Community Meeting Summary 

 Project # 22-20500012 

 

Dear Annie: 

 

We sent out the attached notices on September 30, 2024 and again on October 8, 2024 due to 

Hurricane Milton. The meeting had to be rescheduled from October 10 to October 22 again due 

to the hurricane. Approximately 10 people attended the community meeting. We presented our 

MDP, conceptual site plan and renderings for the phase 1 and 2 proposals, landscape exhibit, and 

a concept plan showing the allowable fast-food drive through restaurants that would be allowed 

without a zoning modification at the meeting. We explained the differences between the previous 

plan and the new one. There were general concerns over the use, but when we explained the 

existing allowable uses within the PD that could already be built onsite without any public 

hearings the crowd seemed to be in general agreement that the storage use was an upgrade from 

a traffic generation and overall intensity perspective. We explained the landscaping plan and how 

it was prepared with both the Terracina residents in mind and the passersby on SR 46. We 

offered to visit the site when the landscaping was being installed to make sure that the views 

from the townhouses directly adjacent to the site would be blocked by the newly installed trees. 

Mr. Hattaway addressed the crowd and explained that the zoning modification as being asked for 

so that this storage facility could be built for his family and more particularly for his grandson. 

We told the attendees that they would be notified by the County of any public hearings if they 

received our invitation to the community meeting. The meeting was adjourned.   

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to call our office at 

407-629-8330. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Moorhead 
Chadwyck H. Moorhead, P.E. 
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